
 

 

15 December 2022 

 

Ministry for the Environment  
Manatū Mō Te Taiao  
PO Box 10362,  
Wellington 6143 
via submission to environment.govt.nz 

Tēnā Koutou 

Rangitīkei District Council submission on the ‘Proposed measures to reduce the environmental impact of 
F gases’  

We thank the Ministry for the opportunity to respond to this consultation. 

Territorial authorities have a responsibility under the Waste Minimisation Act 2008 to promote effective and 
efficient waste management and minimisation within the District, and Council therefore has an interest in 
consultations on matters under the Act, including those on proposed product stewardship schemes. 
 
However, given the range of consultations running concurrently that have impact on local government, 
Council does not have capacity to consider and provide a response to this consultation.  
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Peter Beggs 
Chief Executive 
 

 


